
AGENDA 
Specially Called Special Issues Committee 

January 29, 2018 
4:30 p.m. 

 

Roll Call: Barry Smith (Committee Chair), Andy Gwaltney, Mike Higginbotham, 
Patrick McClusky, and Jennifer Andress 
 
Dispense of Reading and Approval of Minutes: Special Issues Committee Meeting of January 22. 2018 
 
OLD BUSINESS:   
 
17.10.15 Request for consideration of noise and odor problems from Buffalo Rock and 

Mayfield/Barbers - West Homewood area residents/Fred Hawkins (Carried 
over 1/22/18) 

NEW BUSINESS:   
 
14.12.17 Request for consideration of professional services and guidance related to tree 

ordinance revisions – Andy Gwaltney (Referred from Finance Committee 
1/22/18) 

04.01.18 Request to hear presentation from Scott Hofer of the Health Department on new 
municipal storm water management regulations and effect on Homewood – Barry 
Smith/Liz Ellaby  

05.01.18 Request for consideration for a tent variance for Trinity United Methodist Church 
during Discovery Weekend – Barry Smith  

06.01.18 Request to set a Public Hearing and referral to Special Issues Committee for 
consideration of a variance to the sign ordinance at 1831 28th St S. – Candice 
Watson / Greg Cobb, BEZ  

07.01.18 Public Hearing set for February 12, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. for consideration of a 
variance to the sign ordinance at 209 Lakeshore Parkway – Kerri Little / Greg 
Cobb, BEZ  

13.01.18 Public Hearing set for February 12, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. for ServisFirst to work in 
the City Right-of-Way at Woodcrest and Highway 280 – Councilor Thames 

 

 

 



__________________________________________________________________________ 

Tabled items:  
 
07.05.17 Request to install two new power poles in the City Right-of-Way – Mike Isaacs/Crown Castle/Building, 

Engineering, and Zoning Department (Tabled 7/17/17) 

20.06.17 Request to work in the public right-of-way at 410 Edgewood Blvd. – Davis Dowdy/Greg Cobb/ Building, 
Engineering and Zoning Department (Tabled 8/7/17) 

01.07.17 Request to authorize Mayor to sign the Compact of Mayors climate change letter–Jeanne Merchant and 
Barry Smith (Tabled 8/7/17) 

06.02.17 Request for consideration to work in the city right-of-way at 1769 South Lakeshore Drive – John Gray/Greg 
Cobb/Building, Engineering and Zoning Department (Tabled 8/21/17) 


